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Well, good evening, Vanners. 

I apologize again for putting so much time in between my blogs and Museum updates. Once 
again, I wanna assure everyone that our annual Christmas party fundraiser is on! The 
bands have been hired and in place the hotel is sort of getting their stuff together and we 
are a go. I want to convey to everyone that in the past if we have made some mistakes or 
overlooked some things, especially around the hotel. I do apologize and it is with your 
positive feedback that we will make this event as good as possible I will admit that working 
with the hotel can be a little trying, but please bear with us and we will work out whatever 
issues we may have. If you have any issues with the hotel or any part of running of the 
event, please reach out to me and we will try and make everything run as smooth as 
possible. Without you and your support, the museum will not thrive. 

The last couple of months have been a little trying around here for Bonnie and I with 
Bonnie ‘s health. She is starting to show some improvement, but it is still going to be a long 
run to recovery. We are both very excited about the Christmas party and seeing all of our 
Vanner friends once again here in warm sunny Florida. So please keep that in mind as you 
plan your trip to Hudson, Florida, and the museum of vanning Christmas party fundraiser. 

So, once again, I do apologize and I will try to be a little more regular with my Museum 
updates. If you have any questions about the upcoming Christmas party fundraiser, please 
don’t hesitate to drop me a line. Call me or ask. Remember, you can also reach out to Susie 
Martin as she is our membership coordinator and his handling so much more for the 
museum. Ron and Susie will also be at last chance and will have flyers there and will be 
able to answer any questions you may have. I plan on talking to the hotel in the next couple 
of days and getting a lockdown on the price. Remember when you call, please mention the 
museum of vanning to get the special rate. Please enjoy the rest of your weekend and keep 
on Vannin! 
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